Janet Higbee-Robinson

Restoration work done, especially native plantings, was fantastic! Maritime Heritage Park is a gem
for Bellingham. Please continue preserving work done by weeding invasive species. Consider
widening planted area along each side of Whatcom Creek from Holly Street well into the park. Add
more trees to grassy areas.

Support the longhouse project with park department funds.

Is the beach and shoreline as welcoming to salmon as it can be? Restore natural shore as much as
possible for them.

It is already established that the Salish Sea is in peril. Please get to restoration projects as soon as
possible to prevent low oxygen levels and extinction of species.



